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Deadlines for Bulletin 25 (April 1979) 

Notices, etc. must be received by 1 March, earlier if possible. Ringing totals forms should be 
returned by 7 March. Articles must be received well before these dates to allow for any 
necessary correspondence between editors and author. 

Thanks for help in the production and circulation of this issue to Graham Appleton, Matthew 
Cooke, Les Goodyet, Phil Ireland, Hugh Jones, Graham Martin, Elizabeth Murray, Anne 
Perry, Ann Pienkowski, Tony Prater and Paul Pratley. 

North American section 

We regret that, for reasons associated with the recent postal strike in Canada, there is no 
North American section in this issue. 


